
   1.23.22 

Westkirk Weekly 

Sunday  1.23.22  

 8:30 am– Prayer Time/Knox Room                                                  

 9:00 am– Sunday School hour for children and adults                          

  1 Peter, Great Hall                                                                      

  Gentle and Lowly, Calvin Room                                                                        

 10:00 am- Fellowship Time/Hospitality Room                                                       

 10:30 am- Corporate Worship   

Tuesday  1.25.22 

 12:30 pm– Bagpipers/Coopers                                                                

 1:00 pm- Church Center Training/Great Hall                                               

 5:00 pm– Bible Study Fellowship 

Wednesday  1.26.22                                    

 5:30 pm– WOW (Menu: Chicken strips, fries, salad, cookies) 

 7:30 pm– Choir 

Thursday  1.27.22 

 7:00 am– Prayer Meeting/Church                                                   

 12:00 pm– Prayer Meeting/Zoom    

Sunday  1.30.22    

 8:30 am– Prayer Time/Knox Room                                                 

 9:00 am– Sunday School for children and adults                                                            

  1 Peter, Great Hall                                                                      

  Gentle and Lowly, Calvin Room                                                                        

 10:00 am- Fellowship Time/Hospitality Room                                     

 10:30 am- Corporate Worship                                                                  

 5:00 pm- Potluck/Great Hall                                                                      

 6:00 pm- Annual Meeting         

WESTMINSTER SHORTER CATECHISM  

  Question of the Week (answer on back) 

Q: Are there more Gods than one? 

Our Weekly Concerns 
 

Pastor of the Week    

  Luke Wolfe, Colfax Center Presbyterian Church, Colfax, IA 

 

Missionary of the Week 

  Darius and Celestine Togba, Child Relief Foundations, Inc. 

 

New Concerns:  

• Glen Bassett is now under hospice care at Silvercrest. 

• Doris Smith is hospitalized and waiting for a room at Wesley Acres. 

Continue to pray for: 

• Earl Fey, brother-in-law of Barb Springer, lung cancer has                          

metastasized to his bones. 

• Hilary Harris and Amy Stadtlander, recovering from covid with some 

challenging side effects. 

• Ken Phillips, recently entered hospice. 

• Those who have recently lost loved ones: the Huyser family (Bill 

Huyser) and the Willcox family (Cathy Berry). 

• Lou Civitarese, facing upcoming surgeries and new cancer diagnosis. 

• Josh and Lauren Benton, with renewed challenges in their current 

foster placement. 

 

On-going Concerns may be found in the Weekly Prayer Email. If you would like to         

receive this email, please call the church office at (515) 253-0330. 

Cancellations and Schedule Changes 

Whenever there is extreme weather over the weekend or a scheduled 

WOW night, please check your email or our website for cancellations 

or schedule changes. We do not typically cancel for cold weather or 

make decisions in advance.  Decisions are made by 7am on Sundays, 

and by 3pm on Wednesdays. If you are in the Church Center                         

Directory, a mass text will also be sent out with any cancellations or 

schedule changes. 



Church Center Tech Support! 

Having trouble signing in to Church Center?               

Join us for an informal session to learn more about 

Church Center and get help signing in to the new 

directory and signing up for Small Groups. 

Tuesday, Jan. 25 at 1 pm in the Great Hall. Please bring your cell 

phone, email address and any log in/password information that you 

have. 

Next Explorers’ Class  -  Feb. 6, 13, 27, Mar. 6     12:00 pm 

The next Explorers’ Class will start on Feb. 6!  We will meet in the 

Great Hall at noon and begin with a light lunch followed by our class 

time. After Session 2, we will take a week off from class, and attendees 

will meet with a ruling elder in an informal setting. Sessions 4 and 5 will 

take place the following two Sundays at noon back in the Great Hall.                                                         

This is a great opportunity to get to know more about Westkirk!                           

If you are considering joining the church, this class is a requirement for                   

membership, but you are welcome to take the class just to get to know 

us better!                                                                                                      

We will need a head count for food purposes, so please mark your in-

terest on the Connect Card, or you may call the office at 515-253-0330. 

Westkirk Women 

Westkirk Women’s next study will be a guided online course through 

Reformed Theological Seminary titled “Teaching Women to Teach”. 

This course in not just for women interested in teaching the Bible, but 

for any who desire to grow in their study and understanding of              

scripture. It will be taught by seminary professors and will help us                

better know how to study and teach God’s Word.                                                        

We are very exited to be doing this course together and believe it will 

greatly benefit us in individual Bible study and corporately as we build 

up the women’s ministry.  

The course runs from February 8 through March 15. We will be        

meeting to watch each session and discuss them together at Emily 

Crowder’s home on Tuesday nights at 7pm. 

Westkirk Presbyterian Church 
2700 Colby Woods Drive, Urbandale, Iowa 50322 

515-253-0330    

westkirk@westkirk.org 

 

A: There is but One only, the living and true God. 

Staying Up-to-Date with our Missionaries 

As we receive newsletters, pictures, and other materials from our  

missionaries, we will update folders that have been created for each 

missionary. This URL will link you to the folders- 

www.tinyurl.com/westkirk 

Newest updates: 

• Hope Ministries 

• Josh South, Des Moines Juvenile Justice, Youth for Christ 

• Jerry VanCleave, Polk County JAIL Ministry 

A word of caution: Some of our missionaries are in dangerous areas.  

Updates for these missionaries may be found by clicking on the 

Westkirk Shepherd link on our website and entering the password. 

Royal Family Kids Camp Informational Meeting 

If you would like to learn more about Royal Family Kids Camp, please 

join them for Awareness Night on Saturday, January 22 at 6:30 pm. 

They will meet in the chapel at New Hope Assembly of God, 6800 

Townsend Ave, Urbandale. 

Questions? Text or call Cindy Lanham at 515-339-3490 


